
 

 

 

Our Final Weeks at Playgroup 

Our Kurwongbah Playgroup has had a lovely, yet wet, final weeks of our 

2021 year.  Due to the weather, one of the weeks, we have remained inside 

the Sports Hall completing our fine and gross motor activities with a 

Christmas theme.  Our students have continued to practise their name 

recognition and they have used glitter glues.  This activity was very popular 

and successful.  Our last name recognition activity used pipe cleaners to 

bend into their names’ letter shapes. 

We celebrated National Cake Day on the 3rd and completed an activity 

where the children used their imagination to mix, pour and bake their 

own cakes in our Home Corner oven.  The children practised their fine 

motor skills to complete their own cupcakes with rolled up crepe paper.  

There was some very clever colouring by the students as their 

cupcakes took shape. 

We completed many Christmas activities through the last term of 

school.  The children made laminated candy canes and paddle 

pop stars to decorate Christmas trees, cellophane bells to hang 

up, keyrings for Christmas gifts and Christmas wrapping paper.  

These craft items have been sent home to adorn home Christmas 

trees and bring back memories of Playgroup 2021. 

Mrs C, our Music teacher popped in for our last week of Playgroup.  She was entertaining with 

Christmas songs, rhymes and instruments.  We had our parent helpers hold the SANTA’s name 

so the children knew when to hit their bells.  The children danced with a partner and jingled 

their bells to a special Christmas rhyme Mrs C introduced to us.  It was a very entertaining 

session and we thank Mrs C for her music, instruments and dances she has taught us this year. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


